Mid Maine Hog Chapter Meeting
February 6, 2021

Frank called the meeting to order at 10 am

Frank led the meeting with the Pledge and a Moment of Silence for Richard Duncanson.
There was 26 members and guest Present with 2 new/returning members.

1 new bike deal Frank presented him with a guardian bell from the chapter.

Frank gave appreciation certificates and HOG plaques to Teri Lewis and Janis Tanguay for their services
for the past years in their respected positions.

Officer updates

Scott reported that John is the sole owner of the dealership after many years of hard work. John still
has a few loose ends to finish up. It was also reported that January was the best January since 2008.

Greg checking has $2,674.62 savings $1,773.93 for a total of $4,448.55.
Mark introduced himself and thanked everyone for the support in the coming year.

Karen reported that 34 members have paid their dues for 2021. If you want any merchandise let
Karen know you can look in the totes.

Sandy Bruno mentioned the Poker walk will be February 27 we need help please let Frank know if
you can help, any amount of time would help. Frank also mentioned that mask will be worn Scott is
making plexiglas barricades. We will be the ones flipping the cards the customers will not touch them.
We will be having a 50/50.

Please start thinking of rides you would like to go on and bring your ideas to the May 1 meeting.

Anita talked about the newsletter If you want anything in the newsletter please email Anita at
laharleychick@gmail.com if you want to sell something in the newsletter market place please give Anita
the details and your contact information.

Don web master and liaison for the Iron Adventure
Iron adventure is in Ludlow VT July 15-17, 2021

Please register online at the HOG national website they will refund you 100% if the event should get
canceled the host hotel has a 48 hour cancelation policy for a refund. The hotel is open to the public
also. So far there are 139 registered for the event.

The first 500 that register will receive a challenge coin.



Tony mentioned to not start your bike for short intervals. Make sure you check the trickle charger is
working. Spring is coming.

The chapter still needs Secondary Officer Positions. Head Road Captain, Ladies of Harley, Historian and
Road Captains.

ROC training is March 17" there are 2 spots still open let Frank know if you are interested.
Old business
Primary and secondary officers met, and we are looking for ideas to increase our membership.

It was mentioned to ask if the dealership could do a blast on Facebook and text. Frank was going to talk
to Chantelle.

Also redoing the pamphlet was mentioned and postcards.
FYI the SMC Swap meet is the 13 of February at the old Bed Bath and Beyond in Auburn.

Our next meeting will be Saturday March 6" @ 12:00 PM at The Pit Bar & Grill 838 Lisbon Street
Lewiston (Lewiston Mall parking lot). Buffet lunch will be served at 1:00 PM courtesy of L-A Harley
Davidson.

Meeting adjourned at 10:30



